
We have a “first session refund” policy, which means you have until the beginning of your 
second session to request a refund. If you come to one class and don’t like it, we will offer 
a refund. 
 
To obtain a refund, you can contact us at returns@reconstruction.us. If your refund is 
accepted, you’ll be automatically refunded on your original payment method. Please 
remember it can take some time for your bank or credit card company to process and post 
the refund too. 

You can always contact us for any return question at returns@reconstruction.us. 

 


